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Hearing on land titles inquiry 

The Environment and Planning Committee will hold a public hearing tonight (Wednesday 20 June) on its inquiry 

into the proposed long term lease of the land titles and registry functions of Land Use Victoria. 

The public hearing will be held from 7:00 pm in the Legislative Council Committee Room at Parliament House, 

with the Surveyor-General and Valuer-General among those presenting to the Committee. 

Written submissions for the inquiry can be made until 22 June 2018. 

For tonight’s hearing schedule and more information on the inquiry visit the Committee’s website. 
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